Eric Ingerowski, MD Jane Pardee, MD Kimberly Vogelsang, MD Robert Tuite, MD Laura Kopp, MD David Sullo, MD Lisa Colton, MD Margaret Callahan, MD Megan Kazi, MD

30/33 Month Visit

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

Thank you for participating in our child screening/monitoring program. The enclosed questionnaire form, from the Ages and Stages Third Edition (ASQ-3), is a screening tool that will provide a quick check of your child's development. The information you supply will help reveal your child's strengths, uncover any areas of concern, and determine if there are any community resources or services that may be useful for your child or your family.

We are proud and honored to take care of a diverse group of patients. If your child is already receiving Early Intervention for any reason, we look forward to discussing the individual development of your child at this appointment. Only fill out the portion of this screening test you believe is relevant for your child. Do not feel you have to complete all the questions. Additionally, please update us on any services currently in place and the frequency and duration of these services being rendered.

When completing the questionnaire, make sure your child is well rested, and fed. Try to do the activities alone with your child and without other siblings present. The questionnaire will likely take 15-30 minutes to complete. Please read the questions carefully, trying very hard not to use hand gestures or pointing to help your child complete the task. Avoid telling your child what to do: sometimes all we expect for some questions is copying what the parent does. Each area has six questions that go from easier to more difficult skills. Your child may be able to do some, but not all the items.

Please be sure to send back the questionnaire so that it is received at least 5 business days prior to your child's visit so a provider can review this. If we do not receive this questionnaire in a timely manner, we will need to reschedule the visit. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office at 585-381-4848. We look forward to reviewing this assessment with you at your next visit.

Sincerely,

Panorama Pediatric Group